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CALENDAR OF EVENTS  
SUNDAYS     

10:00
 
 AM – Sunday School  1/6, 1/13, 1/20 

10:15
 
AM – Holy Eucharist Rite II   

9:00AM – Holy Eucharist Rite II & Annual Meeting 1/27 
  

WEEKDAYS   –   
OTHER PROGRAMS    
Sunset Nursery School  – Mon-Fri, 9AM-3PM   (914-737-1818 for info)   
Alcoholics Anonymous  –Mon & Thurs at 8PM  

Al Anon – Wednesday’s at 7pm 
Carriage House  Thrift Shoppe – Thurs & Sat from 10AM-2PM  

Annual Meeting – January 27th 

    

  

  

Annual Parish Meeting January 27th, 2019.  
*Please note the church service will be at 9am this morning and 

the meeting will convene shortly after. Brunch will be served. 

Nominations are as follows: Warden- Roe Prosser for her 

second two-year term. Vestry- Dana Kenn for her first three-

year term, Phil Hobbs for his first three year term, and Erika 

Febres for her second three year term. 
 

 

 



Requirements for Serving on the Vestry in an Episcopal Parish 

(and for voting at an Annual Election) According to Canon Law 

and the Religious Corporations Act of The State of New York 

(1817) 

 

1) Must be 18 years old or older 

2) Must be a “member” of the Parish. This is defined as having 

been baptized in/and/or confirmed in the parish or by 

having been officially transferred into the parish from 

another Episcopal parish where they had been baptized 

and/or confirmed ; or by having been received (by the 

bishop) into the parish from another denomination with 

which we are in Communion.  

3) Must be a giver “of record” to the mission of the parish for 

at least the year previous to the Annual Election. (This 

means a pledger) 

a) Must be a “Regular” attender at the Divine Liturgy. 

“Regular” is defined as EVERY Sunday. “Except for 

serious cause prevented.” 

 

 

 

Submitted by The Reverend Mtr. Sharon Clayton 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
Happy New Year from Sunset Nursery School! 

Welcome 2019!  Sunset reopened its doors on January 2 from the Christmas break with wonderful 

expectations of what the New Year will bring us.  The children were so happy and excited to see their 

friends and teachers again.  We also welcome some new children and families who’ve just joined our 

program.   

 

January is the half way point of the school year!  A lot of wonderful things will be happening during the 

second half of the year; such as the art show and family day to name a few.  When the children return, 

they will be coming back to new additions in each of the areas.  There will be new puzzles, books, dolls, 

dress up clothing, cars, science and math manipulatives, and more.  We love to keep them interested in 

the centers and by switching out the material and manipulatives, we can do just that.  This month we 

will also be working on our evaluations.  This helps us to keep on track with the benchmarks and goals 

that we have set for our curriculum. It is a busy time of year, but we do keep it light and fun for the 

children.  The assessments will be sent home at the end of January.     

 

Please keep in mind, enrollment for our 2019-2020 school year has begun!  Classes have filled quickly in 

years past and we expect it to be no different this year. The families already in the school can select 

their classes first and then we add the people on the wait lists that we’ve been compiling.  Registration 

is on a first-come, first-serve basis so don’t delay in signing your child up as soon as possible.    

  

Thank you for your continued support for our school.  The teachers and I wish you all a happy and 

healthy new year! 

 

 Melissa Wassil, 

Director 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Birthright of Peekskill 

 

 

 
 
Warm winter coats/ jackets/ snowsuits 

needed for the little ones at Birthright of 
Peekskill. If your child has outgrown his/hers, 
please call our office to find out how you can 

donate it to a child in need. (914-737-0344). If 
you know of someone who needs help during their 
pregnancy, please call our office to see how we can 

help. 
 
Volunteers needed!  The next training 
for Birthright of Peekskill will be on Thursday, 

January 10 at 10 am in the Peekskill office at 826 
South Street.  Volunteers are needed every 
weekday, and we can accommodate your hours to 

suit you.  Please call (914)737-0344 if you are able 
to attend and to help us save lives. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


